You are invited to join

Circles for Reconciliation

Reconciliation cannot be put on hold...

Canada'’s Truth and Reconciliation Commission defines reconciliation as

the pressing need to “create and maintain mutually respectful relationships
between Indigenous and non-Indigenous people.”

The journey towards this goal continues and we are welcoming new registrations
for Circles from a growing number of locations across Canada.

www.circlesforreconciliation.ca

Ten persons (5 Indigenous, Each person is respected and given
5 non-Indigenous) meet once a week for uninterrupted time to share and to listen.
10 weeks to address reconciliation.

Circles are offered in-person (where
Held in a safe setting, led by two trained permitted) and via Zoom.
facilitators (1 Indigenous and 1 non-
Indigenous).

No cost to participants! We only ask for a
commitment to treat everyone in the group
with respect & courtesy.

We promote reconciliation through equality
of opportunity for all people.

Each week there is a presentation
on one aspect of our colonial history.

Register at www.circlesforreconciliation.ca or call Raymond Currie at 1-204-487- 0512

Circles for Reconciliation is a grassroots community partnership between Indigenous and
non-Indigenous persons, which originated in Winnipeg but is now national in scope, with
the sole purpose of promoting reconciliation.

Seven Oaks School Division will be hosting Circles for Reconciliation. To inquire, please contact Jennifer
Lamoureux at Jennifer.lamoureux@7oaks.org.
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